
 

 

23 November 2018 

To Electricity Industry Code Participants, 

Final Notice – CR#17 MBS Upgrade 6.9.5 

 

Please find this notice advising that Western Power’s is implementing the MBS upgrade.  

 

No Code Participant has identified any major defect or rejected the change by the requisite 

deadline (17:00 WST Friday 2 November 2018). On this basis, Western Power will schedule 

to upgrade its Metering Business System (MBS) and implement the change on 23 November 

2018 from 7pm. 

 

In the event that any unforeseen circumstance causes a delay in the implementation all 

Market Participants will be advised accordingly. 

 

Under Clause 5.3 (c) of the ELECTRICITY INDUSTRY COMMUNICATION RULES, the Network 

Operator will consider the changes to be agreed and the upgrade will be implemented into 

production. 

 

This upgrade has minimal impact to market facing functionality and has no market defect 

resolution included. Rather, the release is limited to:  

 a Western Power MBS database upgrade; and, 

 minor enhancements to address WP system defects and to support improved 

efficiency. 

 

Please contact Wester Power Metering System Support 

(metering.systems.support@westernpower.com.au) if you have any further questions or 

comments in regard to CR#17 MBS Upgrade 6.9.5.  

 

Regards, 

Metering Systems Support 


